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START YOUR ENGINES FOR THE 2012 SHOWCASE! 
By Doug Nelson 

Photos by Mike Bade 

ach year from May through 
September we display vintage 
cars and motorcycles in the 

Museum. 
 A goal of this program is to 
encourage our membership to 
participate and show their vehicles and 
share them with the community at large 
and, of course, promote the Museum.  
This year we have more outstanding 
examples for your viewing pleasure.  
Because of space, only a few of the 
amazing photos by member Mike Bade 
are printed here (and inside, check out 
pages 2 and 3).  To see full-color 
photos of all the vehicles in this summerõs exhibit, visit our website at 
www.nwcarandcycle.org. 
 The display committee decided to feature Studebakers in honor of the 
folks who contributed to the Studebaker neon sign now mounted on the 
east wall of the Museum.  The featured Studebakers on display include 
Larry Leekõs 1913 all-original Center Door Sedan.  Mike Larsenõs 1924 

Big 6 Touring is an 
impressive red and 
black òbeastó with 
rare factory disk 
wheels.  Vern Ivyõs 
green and yellow 
1955 Speedster, a 
one-year-only model 
that can best be 
described as òwildó 
in design.  Richard 
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2012 Summer Showcase, continued from Page 1 

Schindlerõs green 1960 Station Wagon, an outstanding 
restoration of a now rare example.  Flynn Caseõs 1964 
Daytona Lark convertible is really cool in jet black with 

white top and red interior.  Robert Stuckeyõs 
1961 Hawk is painted champagne and cream 
and is the last model with fins. 
   Other first-time cars on display, starting with 
the oldest, are a 1910 Reo Touring, all original 
and unrestored.  It has been in the same family 
ownership for over 100 years. It belongs to 

Gary Hodges, the great grandson of the original owner.  A 1914 Model T  Fire chief car is festooned in red 
black and gold with all brass accessories.  It is owned by Bruno Amicci. 

   One of the highlights of the show this 
season is a 1928 Cadillac dual cowl Sport 
Pheaton resplendent in two tone red paint, 
red leather upholstery and tan top.  It 
sports dual side mounts and disk wheels 
and is owned by Bill Jabs.   
   New to the Museum this year is a 1929 
Ford AA Stake bed truck.  It was restored 
to perfection by James Rowan and 
donated to our museum in 2011. 
   A 1933 Plymouth PC Business Coupe was 
restored many years ago in Salem by Roy 

Bloom.  Mike Bade is now the proud caretaker and 
owner of this stylish car. 
   Bob Pipkin did a number on his 1934 Ford Cabriolet 
Resto-Rod.  It features a 1966 Buick 425  
V-8 engine and a turbo 400 transmission.  It appears 
stock but would be known on the street as a òSleeper.ó   Bob Pipkinõs 1934 Ford Cabriolet Resto-Rod 

Bill Jabsõ 1928 Cadillac Sport Pheaton 

Mike Badeõs 1933 Plymouth PC Business Coupe 

Robert Stuckeyõs 1961 Studebaker Hawk 


